
Homedale School District #370 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer 
FROM: Amy Winters, HMS Principal  
DATE: April 10, 2017 
RE: AD Report 

 
Track Participants 
 
7th grade girls:   10 
8th grade girls:   13 
 
7th grade boys:  16 
8th grade boys:  21 
 
Total:   60 
 
The first track meet is April 6 at Fruitland.  
 
 
Academic Bowl 
The last academic bowl of the year will be held at HMS on 4/19. It is a make-up event from 

January. So far the team has placed third two times, fourth once, and tied for first one time.  
 
 


